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Feedback: Allegations of misconduct against two senior 

managers at SASSA Mpumalanga 

 

The PSA reported allegations of misconduct against two senior managers at SASSA, following a 

complaint from members, relating to nepotism and corruption. The PSA requested the intervention of the 

CEO and further requested that the allegations of this misconduct be investigated. The employer 

acknowledged the communication, and PSA is now waiting for a way forward from the office of the CEO. 

 

It was brought to the PSA’s attention that SASSA offices in Mpumalanga will be closed owing to unrest. 

The PSA would like to advise members not to participate in this unlawful unrest. The employer was also 

informed that PSA members are not part of this unrest and that the PSA is concerned about the safety of 

members as it is the responsibility of the employer to ensure a safe working environment and that 

members’ safety is not compromised. 

 

Members will be informed of the outcome as soon as a response is received from the office of the CEO. 

The PSA will monitor developments in this matter. 

 

Employees who want to join PSA can communicate with Sylvia Watkins on 082 880 8941, Thandiwe 

Mziyako on 060 962 8512 or call the PSA Provincial Office in Nelspruit on (013) 741 7500. 
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